COLLEGE F.X. VOGT		SCHOOL YEAR: 2021-2022
THE DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH	HARMONISED ENGLISH LANGUAGE TEST	DATE:12-01-2022
LEVEL:3°	DURATION: 2h	COEF.: 3
NAME		CLASS
PART I: EVALUATION O	F RESOURCES	
	,	
SECTION A: GRAMMAR	(10 marks)	
Exercise I Put verbs in br	ackets in their correct form to comple	ete the following dialogue between a
Cameroonian and a stranger		
	n. Where are you from please?	
	om Ethiopia. So I am an Ethiopian. I wo	uld like you to tell me more about your
country (Be)		
	official languages namely French and Engl	ish.
	Cameroon isin b	
oc casions?(sing)	\(\sigma^*\)	2
- Yes! in addition, Cameroc	on has many tourist si	ites too. I can take you to the Waza Park
if you like (get)		•
- That is marvelous. I would l	ike tosome wild anima	ls in the waza park. (watch)
•	ere as soon as possible. Please, what was	
	Football Competition and I am	
country. (support)		•
- I wish you the best in Came	roon.	
Exercise II Complete the ap	propriate responses from brackets (5 ma	rks)
1. Samson takes drugs	(isn't he – doesn't he	- don't he- is he)?
2. James goes with	(she – her – me) to chu	rch every Sunday.
	I was ill (but – although –	
4. The neighbours	a lot of noise last night a	and I couldn't hear your knock. (make
making – rnade)		
5. Listen! I think someone	for us (called – calli	ng – is calling)

SECTION B: VOCABULARY (10 marks)

In.	Essong, a small locality found in the Lekie division, an(enthrone) of a new chief took		
pla	ce. A week before, the elders and some stakeholders held a preparatory		
do	wn all the problematic) that could interfere . But on the D day, everybody was surprised		
to .	notice that these people were still anchored on their roots of(hostile)		
Ex	sercise II Give words which are different/opposite in meaning to those underlined (2.5 marks)		
1.	A poor consumption habit is very <u>dangerous</u> for our health.		
2.	The government should fight against deforestation and promotefor the well-being		
	of humans, the flora and the fauna.		
3. Boussa <u>never</u> throws papers on the floor. She is a good girl who keeps the class			
	and neat.		
4.	The class master was very <u>happy</u> because we scored the best mark at the mini session		
5	The <u>pollution</u> of the environment is an international trauma.		
	cercise III <u>Complete the sentences with the right word of your own</u> (5 marks)		
1.	"Era et Labora" is the		
2.	Malaria, cholera and Ebola are dangerous		
3.	My hobbies arethat I enjoy doing such as dancing, singing and reading		
4.	Some youths use their leisure activities to do bad things such drug consumption and		
5.	Cosmetic products wrongly applied on the body can cause skin infections or		
	PART II: EVALUATION OF COMPETENCE		

SECTION C: READING COMPREHENSION (10 marks)

Task: Read the following passage and answer the questions below.

A testament of Hope

Always be sure that you struggle with moral methods and moral weapons. Never succumb to the temptation of becoming bitter. As you press on for justice, be sure to move with dignity and discipline, using only the weapon of love. Let no man pull you so low as to hate him. Always avoid violence. If you succumb to the temptation of using violence in your struggle, unborn generations will be the recipients of a long and desolate night of bitterness, and your chief legacy to the future will be an endless reign of meaningless chaos.

In your struggle for justice, let your oppressor know that you are not attempting to defeat or humiliate him, or even to pay him back for injustices that he has heaped on you. Let him know that you are merely seeking for justice for him as well as yourself. Let him know that the sore of segregation affects the White Man as well as the Negro. With this attitude you will be able to keep your struggle on high standards.

Many people will realise the urgency of seeking to eradicate the evil of segregation. There will be many Negroes who will devote their lives to the cause of freedom. There will be many white people of good will and strong moral sensitivity who will dare to take a stand for justice. Honesty impels me to admit that such a stand will require willingness to suffer and sacrifice.

So don't despair if you are condemned and persecuted for righteousness" sake. When you take a stand for truth and justice, you are liable to scorn. Often you will be called an impractical idealist or a dangerous radical. Sometimes it might mean going to prison. If such is the case, you must honourably grace the prison with your presence. It might even mean physical death. But if physical death is the price that some must pay to free their children from a permanent life of psychological death, then nothing could be more rewarding.

I still believe that standing up for the truth is the greatest thing in the world. This is the end of life. The end of life is not to be happy. The end of life is not to achieve pleasure and avoid pain. The end of life is to do good, come what may.

(The Essential Writings of Martin Luther King Jr. Edited by James M. Washington)

Questions
1. Write two pieces of advice given by the author of this passage. (2 marks)
XO'
2. What is the effect of using violence in one's struggle? (1 mark)
3. Who are those to seek the eradication of segregation? (1 mark)

4. Name two effects of hatred from the text. (2 marks)
5. Which two things could happen to someone who is willing to do good? (2 marks)
a)
b)
6- Identify two (2) lessons which freedom fighters make their enemies understand. (2 marks)

SECTION D: COMPOSITION (10 marks)
Choose one topic and write an essay of about 100 – 120 words.
1- Discrimination against women or female children is a reality in our community .Do you agree?
2- Write a letter to your friend, who is in Bafia, telling him/her how you spent the Christmas holidays. Your
name is Danica Boussa, G.B.H.S Mabanda P.O, Box. 54 Douala. You can explain what Christmas means,
precise where you spent it, describe what (you, your friends / some family members) did before, during
and how the feast ended
•
•